Janetville United Church Cemetery 2020

At the Janetville United Church Unified Board meeting dated July 4, 2019 the
following motion was passed: That the Janetville United Church Cemetery and its
operations are divested the City of Kawartha Lakes January 1, 2020. All
preparations and records have now been passed on to the capable hands of
Cathy Sleep of the City of Kawartha Lakes. The City has many cemeteries in
their care and will honour and respect the legacy and resting place of our
ancestors here in Janetville.

The cemetery has been an integral part of our work, mission and presence in the
village since the late 1800’s. Now a closed cemetery with no new lots available it
is a resting place in the country hills and sweeping sunsets of Janetville Road.
We pass this torch and honour the work and diligence of past secretaries, from
the 1950’s by name: S. Bradburn, Ella Wright, Marg McGill, and Carol Cunday.
Much thanks to Kevin Taylor for his work not only to cut grass, but trim trees and
raise foot markers throughout the season.

Financials

Credits

$45.50 Interest on account and investments

Debits

600.00 Grass Cutting

100.00 Sign Maintenance Expenses

100.00 Treasurer Expenses for transfer

Opening Balance ... s sk $8,472.93
CloSING BalANCE...........eeeecvieieeieeeceiete e $7,717.43
Perpetual Care Fund Investment ..........ccocoovevevevnveeneennn. $5000.00

Respectfully Submitted by
Teresa Jordan Cemetery Secretary



